Gianandrea Borriello via Engage Missoula 5/29/24

dr.dilznic@gmail.com

Just because there looks like there’s some land to put buildings on, doesn’t mean you should.
Please leave the few remaining open spaces Missoula has left alone. This area is delightful to
walk thru and hike up with dogs or children. The wildlife frolics here with reckless abandon.
How about the city purchases it from the current owner and adds it to the chunk just up the hill.
Thank you. G. Borriello 704 Polaris
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